
  

 

  

 

 

 
9 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
INCIDENT TODAY 
 
We are aware of an incident that took place outside school this afternoon when students were leaving. 
 
We go some way to reassure parents that no students were hurt and I commend our staff who put their 
safety at risk to protect our students.  The police were called and on site within minutes. 
 
We understand that this may cause undue stress and worry to anyone who witnessed this.  We ask that 
students speak to staff if they are worried.   
 
We will continue to liaise and work with the police but rest assured staff, as always, will be vigilant and 
on gate duty to ensure that our College community remains safe. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Christian Cavanagh 
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 


